
Vigilance Awareness Week -2020 

In Prerna International School 

(27th October To 2nd November 2020) 

 

 

The Central Vigilance Commission Observes the vigilance 

Awareness week From 27th October to 2nd November, 2020. This is 
observed every year across India to promote integrity in public life 

and achieve a corruption free society. 

Prerna International School organised the Vigilance 
Awareness Week from 27th October to 2nd November, 2020 to 

mark the birthday of Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel (31st October) and to 

bring social awareness among the students. The theme for this year 
was “Satark Bharat, Samriddh Bharat (Vigilant India, Prosperous 

India)”.  

A special Virtual assembly was conducted to sensitize 
students about the various wrong practices and how one should be 

vigilant. The CBSE’s drive towards preventive vigilance as a tool 

of the good governance was explained to the students. 

Students, teachers and other staff, pledged to promote ethical 

practice, foster a culture of honesty and integrity, not to offer or 

accept bribe, maintain highest standards of integrity, transparency 
and good governance.  

Principal Dr. Samuel Roy addressed the gathering and 

encouraged the students to contribute in the prevention of fight 
against corruption and to raise participate in such public awareness 

regarding the gravity of this social evil, which is hampering the 

socio-economic progress of the country. 

The objective of the programme was to stop corruption in 

future and make the students honest and responsible citizens of 
India.  



    

     

      



   


